## Volunteers Are Out-of-This-World

Dear 4th Grade Parents,

As partners in your child's education, we know that many of you enjoy helping with classroom activities whenever possible. Below is a list of activities we will need help with throughout the year. If you are interested in becoming a classroom volunteer, please plan to attend one of our Parent Volunteer Meetings, which are both scheduled for **Monday**, **September 25**<sup>th</sup> in the **Elementary School Library** with Ms. Dzik. **The meeting will be held at 3:30.** After the meeting, we will have sign-up documents for those who have signed the Volunteer Agreement.

Thank you for taking an interest in helping our 4th graders have a great year!

Bulletin boards, preparing materials, filing, etc.

Working with students:

- Helping with small groups
- ❖ Working one-to-one
- Practicing math facts
- Spelling

Party Coordinator (plan Halloween and/or Valentine's Day parties)

Party Committee (assist coordinator with above listed parties)